Antique Automobile Club of America



Vol. 4 No. 2

May 19, 1987

TREADS ON THE TUNDRA

VERNON L. NASH ANTIQUE AUTO CLUB of FAIRBANKS REGION

Lod news--first club outing with "them fine autos" (means them fine ought-to get out and get going). VP Roger has put together another of those fun ralleys (beware of his perverse Irish wit!!). Here's the deal: we will all meet at the parking lot of the Fairbanks Clinic on Airport Road Sunday the 31st of May at 2:30 (PM of course). This will be a cryptic fun run with a social gathering at the end. I have heard by the Irish Grapevine a few of the questions, and its going to be FUN, FUN, FUN--DO NOT MISS IT! Now, one very important thing: PHONE ROGER to RSVP if you will attend--this is most important--call him at 479-8341.

New badges have been ordered—due here about June 1st—we should have them at the June gathering.

Remember our facinating new by-laws we had to submit?? You'll all be delighted to know they were approved by National. Big deal, huh? Well they were to the group that dumbved them up!

Still nothing back from the Anchorage club re a joint meet at McKinley Park or Summit Lake. Not to worry, Gary Nash is on top of this—and as sure as a Model T runs well, he'll see it thru if possible—maybe mid to later June.

THANK YOU TIME:

To Cook and Haugeberg for the April meeting room. That's a $q \circ od$ place, and we may use it again, if the club likes it.

To Gene and Tina for hosting last meeting—they provided pop, beer, coffee, and even cake (Tina got up that morning at 4 AM to bake it—for that, Tina, you get the "Above and Beyond award"!

To Bob Merritt for the neat Video Memories he did for us of club activities—really great, but too bad he ran out of film just as George was getting into "Fairchild 701"—rats, I still want that on tape!!

To Ben Anderson, Jerry krier, and Ruthie (Hill, naturally) for meeting the ESA biggies coming to their state convention. Good PR for the club, and a good deed for the community—doing anything we can to help boost tourism or whatever in our saggy economy is a good deed!! End of sermon!

Sarry about the video we got last meeting from White Post Restorations—not what it was billed as, but a few good shots. The brochure was pretty good tho! Central wants us again for their annual parade. This year the parade comes on July 4th—a Saturday—pretty neat timing, isn't it? Be thinking about this.

There is a group of Model T's coming here from Texas. They will drive 9600 miles in 63 days, and would like to meet with us Friday night July 17th. As time was running out for their planning, I took the liberty (abused presidential power) and said we would have a picnic/pot luck that night-they will call me for directions from Anchorage July 11 to learn where and when. So, we need a chairman—be thinking!!

Don't forget—NO MEETING May 21st—the ralley will replace it. I'll be out of town most all of June getting smartened up, so Roger Smith will get out the news-letter and preside at whatever the group does. Give him your support and any help you can—its appreciated!

Purr, Purr, Purr (Henry discovered he had no intake or exhaust gaskets, but he does now!).

Cheers,

CPJ